
 PSG INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY AND APPLIED RESEARCH 
(Approved by AICTE and Affiliated to Anna University) 

Neelambur, Coimbatore - 641062 

PRESS REPORT FOR ANNUAL DAY - DAKSHA: 2024 (FRIDAY) 

PSG Institute of Technology and Applied Research (PSG iTech) celebrated its 9th Annual Day 

on 26th April 2024 (Friday) at the PSG Convention Centre. Dr. R. Velraj, Vice Chancellor, Anna 

University, Chennai, participated as the Chief Guest and delivered the Chief Guest address. Shri. 

L. Gopalakrishnan, Managing Trustee, PSG and Sons’ Charities, presided over the function and 

delivered the presidential address. 

Dr. N. Saravanakumar, Principal, welcomed the gathering and presented the Annual Report for 

the academic year 2023-2024. During the presentation, Principal highlighted some of the 

outstanding achievements made by the students and members of faculty in research, academics, 

sports, and other extension activities. Shri L. Gopalakrishnan, in his presidential address, 

congratulated the students and faculty members for their remarkable achievements. 

Dr. P. V. Mohamram, Secretary, PSG iTech, delivered the felicitation address. Dr. R. Velraj 

in his chief guest address, he congratulated the management for providing awards for faculty and 

students that are the driving force for the better performance. He stressed that Knowledge alone will not 

be helping the students but skills are also very essential. He added that the students should inculcate a 

good attitude during the college days itself. He explained the opportunities available for the students but 

it demands soft skills like team work, aptitude, attitude, patience and sustainability 

Later, the Chief Guest along with Managing Trustee, Principal, Secretary, and Heads of the 

Departments awarded the overall Best-Outgoing Student Awards to Mr Sharan V of EEE 

(Boys) and Ms Snehal Jain of CSE (Girls). During the occasion, department–wise best 

outgoing students, class toppers, faculty and supporting staff were also awarded in various 

categories.     

Finally, Dr. P. Vijayakumar, Dean – Electrical and Computer Engineering, PSG iTech, 

recapitulated some of the significant points shared during the session and proposed the vote of 

thanks. During the event, Deans, all Departments' Heads, faculty and staff members were 

present.  


